ASX Announcement
2 December 2022

PANTORO

Results of Share Purchase Plan

Pantoro Limited (Pantoro) (ASX:PNR) advises of the results of the Share Purchase Plan (SPP) which was re-launched
on 11 November 2022. The SPP closed on 28 November 2022.

Total number of shares applied for: 6,006,976
Value of shares applied for: $871,000.00

SPP shares are expected to be issued on 5 December 2022. The shares will be issued at an issue price of $0.145 each,
the same issue price paid by investors under the placement announced on 21 October 2022.

Pantoro thanks shareholders who participated in the SPP for their ongoing support.

Enquiries
David Okeby | Company Secretary | Ph: +61 8 6263 1110 | Email: admin@pantoro.com.au

This announcement was authorised for release by David Okeby, Company Secretary.
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